
 

Primary 6b – Term 1 
Language – 

 We will be continuing with the “Big Writing” scheme and 

linking writing to our class novel and topic. The children will 

be given “Big Talk” homework to support their writing in 

class and we would appreciate your continued support with 

this. 

 Our class novel this term is “Stormbreaker” and we will 

also be carrying out guided reading sessions in smaller 

groups using the Literacy World scheme. Homework will be 

issued in support of both the class novel and reading books. 

Maths – 
 Our whole school approach to number this year will see the 

children revisiting concepts on a termly basis to encourage 

the children to recognise the links between the different 

elements of number. 

 We will be looking at different units of measure in maths.  

Topic – 
 We are looking at 2 science topics this term; “Energy” and 

“Chemical Changes”. 

 We will be encouraging the children to become energy 

detectives at school and home! 

Homework – 
 Whilst there is no expectation for spelling tasks to be 

completed in jotters, we do ask that following a discussion, 

reading responses are written fully in the jotters. 
 Please ensure that homework packets are brought to 

school every day and that homework is signed before being 

handed in on a Monday. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs McIntosh & Mrs Balfour 


